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Hello 1st Grade Families!
This is your students’ Take Home Folder.  Your student will bring this folder home with them whenever they receive notices, letters, etc.  Their corrected work will also come home in this folder.  This folder may not come home every night, but it may come home once every week, or once every few days.  There will also be a communication log.  I will write notes to you regarding your students’ work, and you can comment back to me regarding their work.  This will be an open dialogue between us.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. LaCasse 




